

Alabama Department of Environmental Management adem.alabama.gov





February 20, 2018

Mr. Robin Scott Chief Executive Officer McClellan Development Authority 4975 Bains Gap Road Anniston, Alabama 36205

RE: ADEM Review and Concurrence: MDA Responses to ADEM Comments Site-Wide Corrective Measures Implementation Plan for Soil Remediation at Fort McClellan; dated September 18, 2017
Fort McClellan, Calhoun County, Alabama
Facility I.D. No. AL4210020562

Dear Mr. Scott:

The Alabama Department of Environmental Management (ADEM or the Department) has reviewed the McClellan Development Authority's (MDA) Responses to ADEM Comments Site-Wide Corrective Measures Implementation Plan (CMIP) for Soil Remediation. The Department's August 31, 2017 letter requested numerous edits to the final document. MDA addressed all of ADEM's comments and submitted replacement pages containing proposed document edits. The Department concurs with the MDA's responses to comments and requests that MDA submit a Final CMIP incorporating the replacement pages for our review.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact Mrs. Brandi Little of the Remediation Engineering Section at 334-274-4226 or via email at blittle@adem.alabama.gov.

Sincerely,

Jason Wilson, Chief

Governmental Hazardous Waste Branch

Land Division

JJW/ATM/BCL/akr

cc: Mrs. Ashley T. Mastin/ADEM

Mr. Richard Satkin/Matrix

Ms. Lisa Holstein/Army

Mr. Gerald Hardy/Matrix (via email)